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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HDBBS, NEW MEXICO

December 8, 196§

Socony Mobil 0il Company
Box 1800
Hobbs, New Mexico

fentlemen:

During +he week of November 21, 1965, a packer
leakage retest was completed on your Cordelia
Hardy Well No. 3, located in Unit C, Section 29,
T-21-S, R-37-E. This retest confirmed that there
was communication in the well bore between the
Tubb and the Blinebry. To date this office has
received no correspondence to the effect that
this ccrmccication has been or is being repaired.

Communication in multiple completions is to be
repaired immediately. Therefore, if this work
has not commenced by December 15, 1865, it will
be necessary that I take further actionm in this

matter.
Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISS1ON
Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District I
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